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Bobbie Walthall

To: Scott McCullough
Subject: RE: KU project

 
From: George Brenner [mailto:gbrenner919@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2016 7:54 PM 
To: Scott McCullough 
Subject: KU project 
 
Dear Mr. McCullough, 
    Thanks for the letter concerning the City Commission meeting at which the amendment to the KU/City of Lawrence Cooperation 
Agreement will be discussed in relation to taller buildings in the KU Central District Development.  We live on 19th Terrace just south of the 
campus and have no objection to the proposed amendment. Unless you expect some opposition to the amendment, I will probably not attend 
the city commission meeting. However, I would be willing to speak in favor of the amendment if that would be beneficial. 
 
Thanks, 
George Brenner 
1711 W. 19th Terrace 


